
Walk to School 
16TH -20TH MAY  

Next week is Dudley's Road Safety Walk to School Week. All 

children will be given a Green Cross Code bookmark. 

All children who walk to school, will receive a teacher’s stamp on 

their own record sheet (kept at school) for each day they walk. 

We hope that this will encourage our families and staff, to try 

where possible to walk to school over this week.  

We hope that this will help and remind our pupils how to safely 

cross the road and encourage them to continue travelling in a 

safe, active way.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember… Stop-look-listen 

SUMMER TERM  
FRIDAY 13TH MAY 2022 

Superstars… Well done  

Well Done Year 6  

Our children have been brilliant this week 

during SATs. They enjoyed their breakfast in 

school to start their day, and worked really 

hard to do their best. Well done Year 6 we 

are so proud of you. 

 

Platinum 

Jubilee 
 

In light of the upcoming 

national celebrations for the 

Queen’s Jubilee, we will be 

joining the celebrations with a 

week of activities starting 

Monday 23rd May to mark this 

historical event.  

On Friday afternoon—27th 

May; we plan to hold a massive 

party in the playground, 

inviting all parents. We hope 

to have dancing, singing, art 

exhibitions and history work 

on show, along with masses of 

cakes and sandwiches to eat. 

More info will be given closer 

to the day.  

 



Vikings Year 5 

We have been busy making shields… 

 

 

 

 

Yummy 

We also made Viking bread and 
butter. 



Netball Team 
WINNERS  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our netball team represented our school at the 

Dudley North Schools’ competition two weeks ago. 

The team came away as winners of the competition 

which is a brilliant achievement. 

We overcame Cotwall End  in the final. We now 
progress to represent Dudley in the finals at Aldersley 
Stadium on  11th June. 

Miss Millward and Mr Joshua are proud of the group 
for all the hard work and commitment shown during 
the competition and they fully deserve the chance 
and the exposure that the finals will bring. 

SUMMER TERM  
FRIDAY 13TH MAY 2022 

Well done  and good luck for the finals.  

Coming up... 
 

KS1 SATs Week 

16th-20th May 

Jubilee Week 

23-27th May 

Boys Cricket 

23rd May Year 5&6 

Loud Mouth Production 

24th May—Year 6 

Trip 

Wed 25th May Year 2 

Trip 

Thu 26th May Year 4 

Community Event for Jubilee 

Friday 27th May 

 

 



Congratulations Queen Elizabeth II 

The children in 2H made a card for the queen and posted it to her. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They received a letter from the lady in waiting and a thank you from the queen. 
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